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Title: URBAN WATER SHORTAGE CONTINGENCY PLAN - PROPOSED WATER SHORTAGE CHARGES
RECOMMENDATION

As required by the Urban Water Management Planning Act, Santa Rosa Water Staff and consultants,
The Reed Group, Inc. and Hildebrand Consulting, have developed Water Shortage Charges to be
incorporated in the Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). Staff and consultants will provide a
review of the Water Shortage Charges previously presented to the Subcommittee on December 15,
2020, for the Subcommittee’s review and recommendation to the Board of Public Utilities.  The Water
Shortage Charges will be considered by the Board of Public Utilities prior to going to the Santa Rosa
City Council for consideration in Spring 2021.
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